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    Wednesday 6th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

On Friday 15th November, we will be raising money for Children in Need.  

 

 

The theme for Children in Need this year is “Challenge Yourself” – there will be a number 

of challenges, set by us the School Council, throughout the day. We are really excited 

for each class to choose one of our challenges!  

We would like the children to come to school wearing their own clothes, Pudsey clothes, spotty clothes or 

even their pyjamas. There will be buckets on the main gate for you to make a voluntary donation of £1 

towards the very worthy cause of Children in Need -should you feel you would like to contribute. Please 

can the clothes chosen be comfortable, as some of the challenges are a little bit more PE based.  

 

During the afternoon of Friday 15th November, the children will also have the opportunity to join in a 

range of activities related to Children in Need in order to gain an understanding of the work the charity 

does and why it is so important.   

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

 

On behalf of School Councillors. 

 

 

 

 


